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DART's second downtown light rail line to be discussed 

Dallas Area Rapid Transit (DART) will hold a public meeting on Phase II of its Downtown Dallas 
Transit Improvements Study (D2) on Wednesday, Feb. 13. The study considers alignments for a 
second light rail line through downtown Dallas.  
 
The meeting will be held at DART Headquarters, 1401 Pacific Avenue, Dallas 75202 (at Akard 
Station), and will begin with an open house at 5 p.m. followed by a formal presentation at 6 p.m. 
 
Phase I of the D2 study was concluded in Spring 2010. In response to comments received, 
alternatives and refinements were made that will be presented at the meeting. A review of how the 
Phase II effort is being coordinated with other relevant transportation projects and recently 
completed downtown plans will also be shared. 

 View more information about the February 13 meeting 
 View more information about the D2 study. 
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http://www.dart.org/meetings/publicmeetings.asp?ID=525
http://www.dart.org/about/expansion/downtowndallas.asp

